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BY AIR MAIL.

28th ¥arech, 1958.

Degr Sir,
DJAWATAN PELA JARAN VLSSLLS

I have to acknowledge receipt of your
letter of the 20th instant, In farther reference
to these ghips, and to Inform you that at their
meeting today, the Committee have rescinded
their decision to withdraw the classes of these
ships at Owners' requesto.

In the case of the Motorship "BANGOY
however, in which the class was expunged on
account of non-compliance with the Rules, the
Committee have reverted to their previous
decision, and this ship wlll apoear in the
Reglster Book with the notatlion "Survey Overdue -
Class suspended 10,56". In this connection I
have to refer to your letter of the 10th ultimo
in which you stated that this ship was being
directed to Scurgbaya where all cutstanding
surveys would be dgalt with, and it is concluded
that reports will be rsceived from that port In
due course.

A copy of this letter is be'ng sent to
the Sourabaya Surveyor.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committese.
J.G.F. Warris, Esq.,

DJAKARTA.
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